
 
 

Memorandum 
June 1, 2015 

 

 
To:  TR-140037 - File 

 

From:  Betty Young, Compliance Investigator, Transportation Safety  

 

Subject: TR-140037 – Washington & Idaho Railway 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 

Crossing safety upgrades at Whitman Street in Pullman (USDOT 066265L) 

 

On February 21, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

awarded a GCPF grant totaling $20,000 to the Washington & Idaho Railway (WIR) for a project 

related to crossing safety upgrades. WIR planned to install new crossbucks, LED lights, LED 

gate light kits, and replace the battery charger and surge protection panel at the Whitman Street 

crossing in Pullman, Washington (USDOT 066265L). The actual total project cost was 

$20,733.17, and WIR paid the difference above the grant amount.  

 

On April 30, 2015, WIR submitted a request for reimbursement for the project. Rail Safety staff 

inspected the site on May 27, 2015, and confirmed that the project was completed according to 

the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  

 

Please close this docket. 

 

 

 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/Pages/default.aspx

